
From: Ahmad khan Mastak [mailto:ahmadkhanmastak@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, May 4, 2023 2:36 AM 
To: sabeen.khan@chipconsulting.org 
Cc: HAYAT, Ehtesham <hayate@who.int>; KAMAL, Kamran <kamalk@who.int>; Naila Nizam 
<naila.nizam@chipconsulting.org>; sundas.tariq@chipconsulting.org; 
muhammadmuslehuddin@chipconsulting.org 
Subject: Re: Explanation letter 

 

Subject: Response to the explanation letter.  

Respected sir, 

In the reference of the above explanation letter that I was not visited the PTP site Sheen kamar 

on the first day of Eid ul fitar. 

The reason is that I was suffered with kidneys pain due to this I was not able to visit the site. 

Moreover I Re-arranged my visit and property supervised the team,and also upload through 

NEOC App. 

I share carefull to visit the site according to the planed dates. 

Thanks 

Your Ahmad khan 

UCPO Mastak 

Dated 04/05/2023 

 

 

 

On Tue, 2 May 2023, 6:33 pm , <sabeen.khan@chipconsulting.org> wrote: 

Dear Mr. Ahmed  Khan, 

Greeting from CTC. 

  

Please find the  attached explanation letter regarding your professional negligence  kindly share your 

response within 48 hours. 

Thank you! 

Regards, 

Sabeen khan. 

HR Associate. 

CHIP Training & Consulting (Pvt) Ltd.            

Cell:0349-7760729 
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